
 

 

June 2023 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 

 

The June meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 

on Saturday, June 17, 2023 in the Madison satellite location of Willowbrook Baptist 

Church at 6:06:27 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

Everyone in the room was paid up on dues. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Programming Director Judy informed us that the NASFA picnic will be next month at 

Gary Shelton’s house at 1 PM on 07/15. Gary will provide the burgers, and everyone else 

will bring the fixin’s. Sam had a sign up sheet for people to volunteer to bring specific 

items. 

 

The August meeting on 08/19 will be the more-or-less annual NASFA auction. 

 

Sam asked if anyone wanted the latest NESFA zine. Doug took it. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

Not-a-Con co-con chair Judy said she will get the hotel room block information to us 

soon. 

 

Sam said he will need the latest information for the website. 

 

We are not planning a Not-a-Con room party at Liberty Con. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:12:13 PM. 

 

For the June program, Judy showed us a TEDx talk by the man who recently broke the 

record for longest distance paper airplane. She then let us loose with paper and paper 

airplane books for our own distance competition. The After the Meeting Meeting was 

held at the same location as the meeting. 

 


